
From: PSC Public Comment
To:
Subject: RE: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
Date: Tuesday, September 19, 2023 11:01:00 AM

Case No. 2022-00372
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Duke Energy Kentucky, Inc. Your
comments in the above‐referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2022-
00372, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case
Filings for: 2022-00372 (ky.gov)
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 

From: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov> 
Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 6:09 PM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
 
 
From: KY Public Service Commission <pscfilings@ky.gov> 
Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 9:23 AM
To: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by ( ) on Friday,
September 15, 2023 at 9:22 AM 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: Jeannine Bell Smith 
Address: 850 Riverwatch Drive 
City: Crescent Springs` 
State: Kentucky 
Zip Code: 41017 
Phone number where you can be reached:  
Home phone:  
Utility Name: Duke Energy Kentucky 
State the nature of your concern: 2022-00372, Request Increase Electric Rate ~17.8%
Requested rate increase for Electric Charging Stations for I-75. Duke Energy guilty of insider
trading of for-profit stock. Lynn J. Good, CEO et al salaries are extremely high. Inflation
Nation has demanded our hard-earned tax dollars to pay corporations' inflations cost onto the
consumers. The Rate Payers in Kentucky cannot subsidize these businesses nor Duke Energy.
The "Middle Class" is the backbone of this county, destroy We the People and our social fiber
will faulter. Duke Energy has crossed the Red Line to Greed. Requesting PSC consider the
"unknown citizens" as their voices are not heard. I speak for those "unknown citizens." Not
one red cent of an increase in electricity. 
Have you contacted the utility about the problem: Yes 



--------------------------------------------------------




